
07/11/2018 

MRS Jenny Hardie 
- 4 Edwin Ward PL 
Mona Vale NSW 2103 
Johnjennyhardie@gmail.com 

RE: DA2018/1695 - 73 Rednal Street MONA VALE NSW 2103

My husband and I are concerned the increased drainage and runoff that will occur from the 
above mentioned development will negatively affect the overland flood plain risk. 

Sent: 7/11/2018 7:30:26 PM
Subject: Online Submission


